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Autumn Term 2022 

Week 13– Monday 12th December 2022 

Dear Parents,  
 

I hope you all had an enjoyable weekend.  As the weather is getting colder, please ensure that children wear 

appropriate clothing to school. There have some children that have come to school without a coat or waterproof 

shoes. All school shoes must be black. Fabric trainers do not keep your child’s feet warm or dry.  

Please support your child(ren) with home learning during the holidays. All children will be Reading and home learning 

to complete before returning to school.  

If you are experiencing financial difficulties during this time, please visit the Brent website for more information on 

support available to Brent residents.  https://www.brent.gov.uk/cost-of-living-help-and-advice 

This is the last Newsletter for 2022! May I take this opportunity to wish you and your family –  

Happy holidays! I hope this season fills you up with the things that mean most to you and energizes you 

for a happy and healthy new year. 

 

Ms Anderson 

Head of School  

Date for your Diary   

 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

December 2022 

12.  13.   

 

14.   

Year 1 Nativity Play 

Christmas Jumper Day  

Christmas lunch  

15.   

Christmas Parties  

16.    

End of term  

January 2023  
2.  3.  4.    

Children return to 

school.  

5.  6.  

9.   

 

10.  11.  12.  13.  

   

 

Value of the Month – Joy (December) 

Empowering Learning Principle – Team Worker   

 

http://www.stonebridgeprimary.co.uk/
https://www.brent.gov.uk/cost-of-living-help-and-advice
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Poem Winners  

KS 1  

1J - Mehdi  

2B – Ayuub  

2P–  Sinai, Zohra, Aditi, Aminah, Amira & Safiya  

 

KS 2  

4/5G – Isra  

4H – Logan, Tasniim, Mohammed M, Zuleika & 

Amera  

5O - Ilhan &  Alexa  

6R - Dhara & Hansika 

 

TIME IS RUNNING OUT ( 15th January 2023) 

Reception Places - September 2023 
Do you have a child born between 1st September 2018 and 31st August 2019? 
 

If yes, then you need to apply for a place in Reception. 

 

Children born between the 1st September 2018 and 31st August 2019 will start Reception 

class at a primary school in September 2023. Applications can be made now.  

Please make an appointment to come and visit our Reception Class. 

For details on how to apply for a primary school place, visit the Brent website 

https://www.brent.gov.uk/education-schools-and-learning/school-admissions/apply-for-

a-primary-or-junior-school-place#planandprepare  

Come into the school office if you need help with the online application form. 

The deadline to submit your application on-time is 

Sunday 15 January 2023. 

WELL DONE TO 3D – 95.8%  

OVERALL ATTENDANCE  
91.4% 

Autumn 2  
31/10/22 -09/12/22 

 Attendance   Lates 

RP 85.2% 25 
11 pupils 

1J 90.2% 36 
13 pupils 

2B 87.9% 44 
13 pupils 

2P 92.0% 11 
7 pupils 

3D 95.8% 52 
19 pupils 

4/5G 92.0% 20 
8 pupils 

4/5H 91.5% 47 
15 pupils 

5O 87.3% 10 
6 pupils 

6C 91.9% 52 
10 pupils 

6R 93.7% 21 
7 pupils 

 

The rate of attendance is well below the national 

average of 96%. Please make every effort to ensure your 
child does not miss out on their learning by being absent. 

Warning letters will be issued to parents whose child’s 
attendance is below 92%  

The Stonebridge School’s Core Values are 

TRACK 

Tenacity – Respect- Attitude – Consideration –  Kindness

 

http://www.stonebridgeprimary.co.uk/
https://www.brent.gov.uk/education-schools-and-learning/school-admissions/apply-for-a-primary-or-junior-school-place#planandprepare
https://www.brent.gov.uk/education-schools-and-learning/school-admissions/apply-for-a-primary-or-junior-school-place#planandprepare
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Snowy Day Fun 

 

Nursery Class made a snowperson today!  

We thought the snowperson had a funny face. 
Nursery went to Trafalgar Square to see Nelson’s Column and the Lions. Click on the link to find out what else the saw and 

learned on their trip. https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cnWEDcM8trRalk5O1H-TfKNtEA8w9XCj/view?usp=share_link  

http://www.stonebridgeprimary.co.uk/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cnWEDcM8trRalk5O1H-TfKNtEA8w9XCj/view?usp=share_link

